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From: Julia Tighe
To: Michelle Milot;  Steve Liss
Date: 6/7/2012 2:51 PM
Subject: Martens  Letter to Brian Houseal Re: NYCO
Attachments: Houseal_NYCO_6_6_12.JM.ltr.pdf

Attached is a letter Commissioner Martens sent to The Adirondack Council in response to their letter on 
NYCO Minerals that we thought would be of interest. 
We also met with them, NYCO, Adirondrack Mtn Club and Assm Sayward and Sen Little today to discuss 
the letter from the Adirondack Council and any questions either group might have on the need for the 
proposal. They have been asked to share the Commissioner's letter with their board and 

Commissioner Martens is very hopeful that there is consideration of at least allowing first passage of this 
proposal, which would enable DEC and NYCO to begin discussions with the owners of potential swap 
properties for identification based on the $1M floor (since we will not know if the value is higher than that 
until after the exploratory drilling is done for an accurate appraisal).

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Julie

Julie Tighe
Director, State Legislative Affairs
Office of Legislative Affairs
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
625 Broadway, 14th Floor
Albany, New York 12233
518-402-2797
cell 518-813-1664
fax 518-402-9016
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